
 

 

 

If you are a business in North East Derbyshire 

please share your views! 

 

With some businesses still finding it difficult to manage their supply chains and others 
struggling to diversify their customer base, it is clear that the economy is still quite 
challenging. At North East Derbyshire District Council we would like to understand how 
these and other factors like recruitment and skills are impacting on your business. 

This survey is aimed at helping the council to understand what business support is needed 
across the district. 

The survey will take between 10-15 minutes to complete and all submissions will be 
anonymous   

Complete our survey  

   

  

North East Derbyshire District Council, 
2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, 

S42 6NG. 

 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fonline1.snapsurveys.com%2Finterview%2Fd606f659-0d61-400c-bef5-9e24e1e39027/1/01010190a76deeda-4720a894-f18e-4d74-95e7-b1b5c3272351-000000/5ErxC-7o7bqm0C-E0v-FkbYy9kYlQUoIDX7puVj114g=361

